
Friday, May 12  Happy Retirement Mr. Ellis—our custodian 

Friday, May 12  Mileage Club pictures– wear your shirt!   

Sunday, May 14  Happy Mother’s Day! 

Tuesday, May 23  WV School Board Meeting / HS Library   7:00PM 

Wednesday, May 24  THANK YOU—Volunteer Dessert  2:15-3:15PM 

Monday, May 29  NO SCHOOL—Memorial Day observed 

Tues-Fri, May 23-29  ALL library books due back (on your library day) 

Wednesday, May 31  Family event: Summer Send Off @ Innovation Center   4:30-6:30PM 

Thursday, June 8  5th graders visit Middle School 

Monday, June 12  FIELD DAY 

Tuesday, June 13  Last Day of School—school dismisses at 11:10AM 

   FOR YOUR CALENDAR 

THE  
COTTONWOOD HOWL! 

Office email:  cw-office@wvsd208.org 

Website:  cw.wvsd208.org 

Office:   972-5520 

WV Childcare:    965-9766 

Bus Garage:   972-5590 

Child Nutrition:   972-6040
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A message from  Mrs. Siguenza, our Principal! 

 

As many of you already know, Mr. Larry is retiring.  He has worked hard 
for so many years keeping Cottonwood looking so good.  The Cottonwood 
staff wishes him a well-deserved retirement!  
 

I am sorry to have to announce that the talent show that was scheduled for 
June 8th is cancelled.  It was such a great idea and I appreciate the PTSA, 
Mrs. Stone and Mrs. Van Dyke for wanting to put it on but at this time of 
year there is just too much going on.  We have the BEST PTSA! 

Registering all new students for 
school year 2023-2024.  
Please be sure to tell your  

friends and neighbors. 

Looking ahead: 
First Day of School  

2023-24 

Volunteer Dessert 
Wednesday, May 24th  
2:15—3:15PM 

 
 

This is a time for the Cottonwood staff to say 
THANK YOU  

to our wonderful volunteers. Please come enjoy some 
tasty desserts as we celebrate YOU. 

Only 22 more days! 

Honoring those who served 

 

THANK YOU MR. LARRY FOR LOVING OUR SCHOOL. 
Mr. Larry Ellis, our beloved head custodian is retiring.  Mr. Ellis is a 

humble man who didn’t want a lot of “hoopla” over his retirement, 
so we wanted to honor that. But we couldn’t let him leave without 

letting him know how much he has meant to Cottonwood.  Tomorrow, 

Friday, May 12th is his last day, so be sure to thank him for all he 
has done for our school.  Hopefully we can get him to come back the 

last day of school to say good-bye to you all. 

FRIDAY, MAY 12TH 
PICTURE  

All 50 mile and 100 mile club students please be 
sure to wear you shirt  — we will be taking our 
Mileage Club picture today. 

Monday, June 12th 

TALENT SHOW CANCELLED 
We are sorry to have to announce that the 
talent show has been cancelled.  It conflicted 
with too many other District events. 

WV COMMUNITY FAMILY EVENT  
 Innovation Center    9206 Zier Rd 

Wednesday, May 31st 
4:30-6:30PM 


